From:

Sent: 20 August 2015 13:04

To: Planning

Cc: Gillespie, Allen

Subject: 2015/4310/P 13 Parkhill Road

Dear Sir/Madam

1 live next door to the above property.

A third party has received notofication of the above planning application, but i have received no letter, no
phone call, no notification of any kind. Apparently they are seeking planning permission to do something to
the rear of their property. I would appreciate camden closely scrutinising the plans for 2015/4310/P as the
property which i rent shares a drain, which is accessed at next doors property - ie my drain is on the other
side of the fence, and camden need to maintain right to access to the drain.

Would you be kind enough to do a flood risk assessment of this property? I am at 13d Parkhill Road, in the
basement flat.

Thank you

Kind regards

Christine



